


David Dever received a report from the floor that the reason U. Ga. no longer picks up spent chemical residues
and other hazardous materials is because there is no longer a vehicle available licenced to transport such
substances. Chris Wozny recommends www.wag.peachnet.edu as a good source of MSDS information.

OLD BUSINESS

It was moved and seconded to state again as part of our minuted Item #1 of the Recommendations of the March
24, 2000 meeting, to wit:

IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE GUIDELINES ESTABLISHED BY THE AMERICAN CHEMICAL SOCIETY, THE
CHEMISTRY ACADEMIC ADVISORY COMMITTEE RECOMMENDS THAT CHEMISTRY FACULTY
COURSE-LOAD BE MEASURED IN CONTACT HOURS FOR THE PURPOSE OF WORKLOAD ASSIGNMENT.

NEW BUSINESS

The question of the wet-labs for the CHEM 1211 specified for e-core having been an active topic for discussion
by e-mail among the members for several weeks previous to our meeting; further discussion was attenuated. A
sub-committee (Moody(chair), Richardson and Wallace) was charged to interview, seek and compile the sense of
the committee-as-a-whole into resolution. Two resolutions were proposed:



and Jesse Spenser) and he was elected to this office.



